
 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice to Competitors 
2020-11-12-1 

 

Amended Pointscore for the 
IRC Inshore Sprints 

 

The Notice to Competitors 2020-11-07-1 amended the schedule to include the 
Inshore Sprint races on 7 November 2020 in the IRC Inshore Series.  As 
insufficient notice was given to competitors, the sprint races on 7 November 
are abandoned for the IRC Division and will not be counted in the IRC Annual, 
Spring and Sprint Series pointscores. 
 
David Staley  

MHYC Sailing Manager 

12 November, 2020 at 1700hrs 


